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 CITY OF RED BLUFF 
PARKS AND RECREATION ADVISORY  

COMMISSION MINUTES 
 
 
 
Date of Meeting:   December 14, 2021 
Time of Meeting:   6:00 p.m.  
 
Place of meeting:   Red Bluff Council Chambers & (Zoom) 

555 Washington Street  
Red Bluff, California  

 
Commissioners Present:         Patricia Phillips 
    Vici Miranda Via Zoom 

Jennifer Torres 
Derrick Watson 
Addison Snodgrass 
 

Commissioners Absent: None 
 
Councilmembers Present: Daniele Eyestone Via Zoom 
 
Staff Present:                 Karen Shaffer, Community Center/Recreation Supervisor  
     
Chair Phillips called meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  
 
A.  PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
 Commissioner Snodgrass led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
B. CITIZENS COMMENT: 

 None  
 
C. CURRENT BUSINESS 
 

1. Approval of Minutes:  November 9, 2021 MSC  Miranda/Torres 4-0. 

 

D. Old Business 

1. Sher Wintle Memorial Dog Park: Chair Phillips reported that the photo contest for the Sher 

Wintle Memorial Dog Park had 21 entries.  The contest ran on Facebook and reached 4,000 
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people.  The winning dog was Jewel, a certified therapy dog with Alliance of Therapy Dogs owned 

by Rachel White and Lydia Rubright White.  Jewel received a gift certificate from Reynold’s Rach 

Ranch and a trophy from Zelma’s donated by Tehama Together.  Six people with their dog 

participated in the parade and handed out fliers announcing upcoming events for the Dog Park.  

The next meeting is January 26th.  

 Phillips stated that they are looking into grants to help support the projects for the park.   

 Commissioner Torres suggested she investigate the McConnell Community of the North State.   

 Commissioner Miranda suggested they do more photo contests.  

2. Commissioner’s Report to City Council: 

• December 18th – Watson 

• January –Miranda 

E. STAFF REPORTS 
 

Recreation Report:  Shaffer reported: 

1. Volleyball is finished.  

2. Basketball has started with five teams.  They are self -refereed and going well.  

3. Fun Zone Camp registration is open for registration.  The dates are Dec. 20-22 & Dec. 27-
29th.  At this time, we only have one or two signed up and staff is also an issue for these 
dates.  We will repost it on Facebook to continue to look for signups.   

 

F. COMMISSIONER COMMENTS: 

 

Commissioner Torres gave an update on the December 18th Children’s Christmas Festival 1:00- 
 4:00 at the Community Center.  They will have a tall bilingual Santa and Disney Princesses.  

 
Commissioner Snodgrass reported that the Sampson Slough has had a slight setback due to the 

 heavy rains last week.  Water broke the barrier and flood a section that wasn’t supposed to have 
 water. 

  
Commissioner Miranda stated the Splash Park Grant was not awarded us.  Very disappointed but 

 now is going to start fundraising again.   
 
Chair Phillips reported that the Garden Club had a four-day fundraiser making Christmas 

 wreathes and raised $4,000.  
 

  
Chair Phillips adjourned the meeting at 6:40 pm. 
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